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                            VILLAGE OF MAMARONECK           
BOARD OF TRAFFIC COMMISSIONERS 

THURSDAY, APRIL 11, 2013 
 
 

PRESENT:  Tom Porretto, Chairman; Mike Anello, Ed Parisen, Frank Spedafino,  
   Stefanie Lividini  
   Rod Brendolan, Fire Department Liaison 
   P.O. Joe Gaglione, Police Department Liaison 
 
ABSENT:  Harry Spadero, Marianne Ybarra 
 
 

CALL TO ORDER 
 
Mr. Porretto called to order the Regular Meeting at 7:15 p.m. 
 
 
New Business 
 
Removal of one parking space and realignment of three others on Valley Place - Resident 
 
Mr. Brendolan stated that trucks cannot turn around to exit the street, and recommended the 
parking space between the addresses of 228 and 232 Valley Place be eliminated.  The Board 
agreed. 
 
** MR. BRENDOLAN MOVED TO APPROVE A “NO PARKING HERE TO THE 
 BRIDGE” SIGN BEGINNING AT 228 VALLEY PLACE TO THE BRIDGE. 
** SECONDED BY MR. ANELLO. 
** MOTION PASSED UNANIMOUSLY. 
 
 
Laura Joy Cirle 
 
Mr. Brendolan stated that the bushes are trimmed on both sides, and the “No Stopping” sign is 
up, and needs to be put in the Village Code Book. 
 
** ON MOTION OF MR. BRENDOLAN THE SIGN ON LAURA JOY CIRCLE 
 THAT READS ‘NO STOPPING HERE TO CORNER” NEEDS TO BE PUT IN 
 THE VILLAGE CODE BOOK.  
** SECONDED BY MR. SPEDAFINO. 
** MOTION PASSED UNANIMOUSLY. 
 
Old Business 
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Parking in front of Evelyn Court at 604 Tompkins Avenue – Resident complaint to Mayor 
 
No action taken. 
 
 
Mr. Brendolan stated the following matters are still open: 
 
 1. Southwest corner at Hall Street and Royal Place - street sign is faded and a letter in the 
sign is missing.  New sign needs to be put up, and spelling checked. 
 
 2. On Royal Place and Old Boston Post Road - install new Royal Place street sign. 
 
 3.  815-17 Old Boston Post Road on the northeast corner - it is difficult to see on-coming 
traffic due to a large bush that needs to be trimmed. 
 
 
Other: 
 
953 West Boston Post Road – Unsafe exiting from this address. 
Mr. Porretto said this matter will be discussed at the Board of Trustees Work Session on 
Monday, April 15. 
 
Mr. Brendolan said that at Osborne and Harrison Avenues, there is a large tree limb that has  
bark coming off it, and the limb is hanging over.  He said it needs to be cut down before there is 
an injury or property damage.   
 
Mr. Brendolan stated that when coming out of Royal Place, the bushes are interfering with ones’ 
line of vision and need to be cut back.  The Building Department needs to be notified. 
 
Mr. Porretto said that correspondence was received from the Village office regarding a resident 
requesting a drop off/pick up area in front of Holy Trinity Church.  Mr. Spedafino agreed there 
should be a space in front of the church designated to drop off and pick up the elderly, 
handicapped, etc.  Mr. Porretto said he will contact Father Henry and report back. 
 
 
Minutes 
 
Draft February Minutes 

 
** MR. BRENDOLAN MOVED TO APPROVE THE FEBRUARY MINUTES AS 
 SUBMITTED. 
**   MR. ANELLO SECONDED.  
** MOTION PASSED UNANIMOUSLY. 
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      ADJOURNMENT 
 
** MR. BRENDOLAN MOVED TO ADJOURN THE MEETING. 
** MR. ANELLO SECONDED. 
** MOTION PASSED UNANIMOUSLY. 
 
There being no other business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:52 p.m. 
 
 
PREPARED BY:    RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED BY: 
Anne Hohlweck    Agostino A. Fusco      

    Clerk-Treasurer 


